

## All are Invited



BISHOP JOHN NOONAN REQUESTS
THE HONOR OF YOUR PRESENCE FOR A

## Mass for Giving Thanks to God

FOR ALL THOSE IN CONSECRATED LIFE
WHO SERVE IN THE DIOCESE OF ORLANDO

JANUARY 28, 2017, 11:00AM

Basilica of the National Shrine of Mary, Queen of the Universe 8300 Vineland Ave. Orlando

JOIN US FOR A RECEPTION
IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING MASS!



We pray with gratitude for the many women and men religious who serve the holy people of God with dedication and courage.

RSVP to Robert Diaz, rdiaz@orlandodiocese.org

## SHARE

your favorite memory about a religious sister, priest or brother.

Email: News@orlandodiocese.org

**Post:** #ThankaReligious **Voice Record:** 888-656-9443

## SUPPORT

the special collection for the Retirement Fund for the Religious on December 4, 2016.









